STATE OF WASHINGTON

GAMBLING COMMISSION

“Protect the Public by Ensuring that Gambling is Legal and Honest”

February 20, 2014

Mr. Donald Evans
DigiDeal Corporation
5207 East Third Ave.
Spokane, WA 99212

RE: DigiShuffle Single Deck Shuffler V2.09
Dear Mr. Evans,

Thank you for requesting approval of the DigiShuffle Single Deck Shuffler v2.09. We have completed
our review.

The DigiShuffle Single Deck Shuffler is approved for use in Washington State. We are approving the
DigiShuffle v2.09 with the following requirement:

e The USB port must only be used to connect the camera. No other devices are allowed to be
connected to the USB port.

e Nothing should be connected to the Ethernet/network port.
Any modifications made to the DigiShuffle Single Deck Shuffler software, or associated equipment must
be submitted to us for additional testing and review. We reserve the right to investigate and reevaluate

the DigiShuffle if we determine that such a review is required to ensure compliance.

Thank you for your cooperation during this process. We appreciate your desire to comply with our
regulations. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (360) 486-3546.

Sincerely,
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Tina Griffin

Assistant Director
Licensing Operations Division

cc: Mark Harris, Assistant Director Field Operations Division
Julie Lies, Assistant Director Tribal Gaming Division
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